January 30, 201920 Special Meeting

The Eaton Town Council met in an executive meeting. Present are Daniel Blankenship, Teresa Welsh, Dustin Reese, Roger Wells and Clay McDaniel.

D. Blankenship called the meeting to order.

R. Wells made a motion to hire Jay Turner as Town Marshal. D. Reese seconded the motion. D. Blankenship called a roll call. R. Wells yes, T. Welsh yes, D. Reese yes and C. McDaniel yes. Motion carried.

Officer Turner was presented with The Town Marshal badge by Marshal Snodgrass.

Officer Liggett was presented the Deputy Marshal badge by Marshal Snodgrass.

Matt Cull stated that as of Sunday he will no longer be working for the Town. Council asked him to stay until Wednesday. He stated he can stay until Tuesday.

T. Welsh made a motion that Eric Smith is to do the testing at the plant temporarily. C. McDaniel seconded the motion. Motion carried.

T. Welsh made a motion that Smith gets a temporary raise. C. McDaniel seconded the motion. Motion carried.

R. Wells made a motion to move Smith's salary to \$33,000.00 temporarily. T. Welsh seconded the motion. Motion carried.

R. Wells made a motion to restructure Police Department pay.

Town Marshal \$42,500.00

Assistant Marshal \$40,500.00

Deputy Snodgrass \$40,000.00

T. Wells seconded the motion. Motion carried.

All salaries are effective Monday February 3, 2020.

C. McDaniel made a motion to adjourn. T. Welsh seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

Druggett Adulous)

Bridgett DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer